
Chandler Heights Citrus Irrigation District 

PO Box 9038 

Chandler Heights AZ 85127 

Office   480.988.2731 

Fax  480.988.4015 

chcid@chcid.org 

Office Hours – Monday through Friday 9am -5pm 

 
 

A public meeting of the Chandler Heights Citrus Irrigation District was convened on Wednesday, September 4th, 

2013 at 26651 S Valencia.  Directors Joe Overton, Elizabeth Fulghum, Gary Jones, and Recording Secretary Marcie 

McGee and Field Manager  Alfonso Garcia were in attendance.   

 

Call to Order/Pledge of Allegiance 

� The meeting was called to order on Wednesday September 4th, at 7:00PM. 

Call to the public 

� Tom Wright and Vance Godwin were in attendance.  Mr. Wright expressed concerns with the cost and 

maintenance of the roads.  A discussion followed and it was explained that the costs are kept to a minimum 

and the maintenance of the roads are to maintain the water lines, not necessarily the roads. 

 

Old Business 

� August 2013 minutes were read and approved. 

� Everything is approved on the loan, pending on appraisal. 

� IT recommended staying with Century Link, unless we continue to have problems.  Final decision 

is left to the office manager. 

 

New Business 

� A video on well 6 was watched.   We are planning for the future of the water district by drilling a new well 

and eventually having well 6 & 7 be the back-up domestic wells.  

 

Adjournment 

� Elizabeth Fulghum moved to adjourn the meeting. 

� Gary Jones seconded the motion. 

� The meeting was adjourned at 8:05pm. 

 

 

______________________________________________ 

Joe Overton       

 

______________________________________________ 

Elizabeth Fulghum    

  

 

______________________________________________ 

Gary Jones 


